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Discretionary Actions Under the Tariff
Any discretionary action under the OATT is posted in accordance with FERC requirements as a Standards of Conduct Notice on the OASIS. 

To access these Notices, click on the Notices button in the middle of the second row of buttons available on the main OASIS page (make sure to select the proper Transmission Provider).  Once on the Notices page, select the Discretion button and enter in the range of dates desired.

